

2022-06-06 CVC Meeting Minutes

Attendees

- [Olivier Smith](#)
- [Marc Price](#)
- [Scot Steele](#)
- [Sandra Jackson](#)
- [Lincoln Lavoie](#)
- [Kanagaraj Manickam](#)

Absent (but listed so they receive a copy meeting minutes)

- [Yan Yang](#)
- [Kodi Atuchukwu](#)

Agenda

- Review open action items
- Discuss 2022.r1 badges and what they mean
- AOB

Meeting Minutes

- Discussed the need for clarifying the Anuket Assured 2022.r1 badges (see prior CVC meeting minutes for reference). We did not complete the work in the meeting but agreed that for 2022.r1 we will not be able to offer a badge for Anuket Labs. Olivier took an action item (see below).
- Discussed the need/desire for hyperscaler involvement in Anuket. Scot agreed to take a first action item on this topic (see below).
- There will be no meeting on June 13th due to LFN Developer and Tester Forum. Sandra took an action to cancel (see below).
- We need to move the June 20th as it is Juneteenth. Sandra took an action to reschedule (see below). We will try to reschedule for either June 21-22.
- To access meeting recording, go to the three dots at the top right corner of the page and click attachment. Recording password is 4F!6^G7q

New Action Items

- ✓ Scot Steele - to socialize and report feedback from Microsoft in mid/late July timeframe.
- ✓ Sandra Jackson - to cancel the CVC call on June 13th due to LFN Developer and Tester Forum (Porto, Portugal)
- ✓ Sandra Jackson - to reschedule the CVC call the week starting 20th of June (Juneteenth).
- ✓ Olivier Smith - Identify proposed changes to improve user navigation on Verification – LF Networking
- ✓ Olivier Smith - continue to outline the 2022.r1 badges we will offer and provide a short summary of each.
- ✓ Olivier Smith connect with Lincoln Lavoie regarding the quarter 2 release
- ✓ Kanagaraj Manickam- book a time for discussion with ONAP community on readiness to offer a badge for "CNF compatibility with ONAP"

Open Action Items

Task report

Looking good, no incomplete tasks.